August 12,2020
Committee of Adjustment
Application A6/2020pP

257 Chantler Rd

Dear Committee of Adjustment:

We would like to inform you of our total support for this application. As
next door neighbours of the Trotter family who purchased our family's
former homestead, we have nothing but praise for the numerous upgrades
to the property, their tremendous respect for the environment, and their
future vision of this property.

Having served scme twenty years on the Committee of Adjustment and
knowing the criteria to be considered, | feel very comfortable in supporting
this application and believe it to be a benefit to the neighbourhood and our
municipality.

Sincerely:

Bl mertile) Batly Qorn L Yartils
Brian & BettyAnn DiMartile

[l Chantler Rd, RRS

Weiland, ON.
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